
 

The California Transparency in Supply Chains Act of 2010 requires manufacturers and retailers who do business in 
California to disclose information about their efforts to eliminate slavery and human trafficking from their 
supply chains.  Viavi Solutions Inc. (“Viavi”) conducts its affairs with uncompromising integrity and expects 
every member of the Viavi community, including its board of directors, executives, managers, employees, 
partners and suppliers to do the same.  We comply with the laws regarding slavery and human trafficking in 
countries in which we do business and require that our suppliers do the same.  Specifically, the terms and 
conditions to which all of our suppliers are bound require that they “shall comply with all legal regulations, 
ordinances, decrees, orders, laws, and other rules and regulations, including without limitation all rules, 
regulations and provisions relevant to health, safety, human rights, labor, ethics, and the environment.”  
Suppliers are required to provide Viavi with written documentation of compliance upon request.  In addition, 
our Partner Code of Business Conduct prohibits our partners from supporting or using “any forms of forced, 
compulsory or child labor.” 

 


